
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

March 8, 2016 

For more information, contact: 

Cindy Mumby 

Phone: 410-340-5376 

Email: camumby@harfordcountymd.gov 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE – Rocks Station Road 

BEL AIR, Md., (March 8, 2016) -  The Harford County Department of Public Works will be closing 

a 130-foot section of Rocks Station Road located approximately 700 feet south of the 

intersection between Rocks Station Road and Maryland Route 24. The closure will take place on 

or about Monday, March 14, 2016 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. for 

approximately two weeks to complete repairs to the damaged road/stream bank. To provide 

temporary midday access, the road will open to traffic for one hour each day from 11:30 a.m. to 

12:30 p.m. 

Please make other arrangements if you travel on this roadway. 

If you have any questions, please call Dan C. Svrjcek, Civil Engineer III, Department of Public 

Works, at 410-638-3545 extension 1392. 
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